
 
Life at St. Patrick’s Church 
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The success of St. Patrick’s Church 
depends on your support and prayers. 
Because of you, this “Old Bordertown 
Parish” in the Joliet Diocese has pros-
pered over these last 100 years. 
Please consider supporting our parish 
and help us erase our $300,000 school 
debt through your generous response. 
We are in the process of renovating 
our guest house and gymnasium. Any-
thing you can do to help would be 
much appreciated. 

Fr. Pete Jankowski celebrates 
an outdoor quinceañera at the 
parish. This last year, a good 
number of baptisms, wed-
dings and the like have taken 
place at your church - the par-
ish has gone young!!! 

digs for snacks on be-
half of the new parish guard 
dog Gabby (if you are con-
cerned about squirrels); Some 
of the children from our reli-
gious education program par-
ticipate in a First Confession 
Service at the parish; The 

offer the enter-
tainment and liturgical music 
for our 

on February 19th. 
 

Thanks for supporting our par-
ish life! Read on about what is 
happening at St. Patrick’s! 



  

 

When my mother died in an auto accident in 1988, I had decided to leave the seminary 
to take care of my father and to make sure the vocational path I was following was 
right for me. As a result, I served as a Youth Minister for four years (1988-1992). When 
my father remarried, I returned to the seminary to continue my vocational path and the 
travels have brought me to all of you good souls. 

In my role as Youth Minister, I began leading teen retreats, which now have extended 
into its thirty-fourth year. I actually visited St. Anne’s in my Youth Ministry days to lead 
one of these retreats. Kim Emerson has asked me to serve in that same capacity this 
year, which I will offer for the confirmation students at the Border Town parishes 
(including students from St. Patrick’s) on Saturday, April 2nd from 10:00 am – 4:00 pm., 
concluding with a Saturday Mass at St. Anne’s (to which you are all invited).  

I also wish to give thanks to Rafael Hernandez, a former parishioner of mine from the 
Joliet area. Rafael is a roofer by day and a former Spanish Choir member on the week-
ends. When we started Hispanic Ministry at my last parish, the numbers were are small 
as they were here; today, the Hispanic Community is the largest group Joliet, which 

also is happening in Momence; pic-
tured here is our Ash Wednesday 
service in 2022. 

As we often have discussed con-
cerning the topic of “Stewardship,” 
some folks have the financial re-
sources to help us grow in that way 
– others have the gift of Time and 
Talent. In Rafael’s case, he has 

been working with maintenance guru Artemio Ojeda in upgrading our parish facility, so 
that our buildings might stick around for the long haul. 

We have been addressing the dreading “winged bird” problem in our gymnasium for 
some time. The gymnasium also has suffered greatly – it is in desperate need of tuck-
pointing; we installed gutters to our roof by our winter ice problem caused the gutters 
to fall off. We are in desperate need of first floor bathroom facilities in the gym as well. 

For a little more than the price of gas money (and you know how much gas money 
costs nowadays!), Rafael and Artemio climbed our gym roof to reattach all the gutters 
and to install a screen over our gym’s chimney, preventing our winged friends from en-
tering our gym facility. If the gym has any chance of survival, we have to keep up with 
the maintenance… and getting folks to help us put bathroom facilities on the gym’s 
first floor (hint hint). If we paid modern building costs for this project, this would cost 
us $75,000 – at my last parish, we were able to do the same for just under $10,000 due 
to a great deal of help from our parish community. (Pictured is Rafael Hernandez and 



 Artemio Ojeda putting the screen on the gym chimney - we still 
are in need of tuckpointing both the gym and the grotto rocks so 
that we can utilize their services in years to come). 

I want to thank all of you for your prayers and support as I joined 
members of our Hispanic Community during our

 from February 8-17, 2022., Even during COVID, 
there are so many souls who wish to build a relationship with God 
by walking the steps that the Father’s Son travelled throughout 
his life. You can view the videos and pictures of this experience 
with our community at . 

I also wish to thank the  who joined 
us at our  on Saturday night. 
These are your parishes; those before you toiled a great deal to 
provide us these beautiful places of worship. So many folks in our 
community (namely… YOU!) have dedicated yourselves to keep-
ing our parishes holy and thriving. I am honored to serve you and 
even more honored to learn from your example of love to your 

God and neighbor. Thank you for that!!! 

In this edition of The Irish Review, we are promoting our on June 18, 
2022. Much thanks to Rick Preston and Mary Jo Boicken for heading up this event. You 
can sign up for the event by mailing in your registration forms. We also are looking for 
Sponsors for the event and donation items for our raffles and silent auctions. 

Finally, I wish to thank Lori Simpson for her work with the 
(which netted the parish $9,000) and Mary Tolmer for instituting a 

as part of our church envelope offering. Our latest winner of the raffle donated her 
$1,400 prize back to the parish in an effort to promote stewardship at St. Patrick’s. 
Thanks to everyone - I am blessed to serve and sacrifice for your parish!!! Please con-
tinue to serve each other by supporting our church and academy gym! - Fr. Pete 

Parish Debt $278,000 
Parish Roof $50,000 
Renovate Gym Floor $20,000 
Pave Parish Parking Lot $75,000 

Create Gym Parking Lot $150,000 
Gym First Floor 
   Bathrooms & Kitchen $150,000 
Tuckpointing Gym Walls TBA 



  

 



 

    Save the date for June 18, 2022! 
 

 
   Minne Monesse Golf Club 
   15944 Six Mile Grove Road 
   Grant Park, IL  60940. 

St. Patrick’s “Half Paddy” Golf Outing St. Patrick’s Golf Outing 
June 18, 2022 - $100 per Golfer (Up to Teams of Four) 

Price Includes 18 Holes of Golf and Dinner 
Starting at 1:00 pm; Registration at 12:00 Noon 

Proceeds from this Golf Fundraiser will be dedicated to the 
Improvement of our Academy Gymnasium (Converting the Stage to 
Kitchen and Bathroom Facilities, Renovation of Gym Floor, etc.). 

This event is limited to 144 golfers, so reserve your foursome early! 

We are looking for Hole Sponsors, Raffle Prizes, or Whatever You Can Offer 

Contact Rick Preston for Details at ( (815) 472-2878 

Remember St. Patrick’s Academy in Momence is now on... 

We also have an Academy Page on the Parish Website. 
Please send your photos to pjankowski@yahoo.com 



  

 

Name:  

(Captain)   

Address:   

Phone:   

Email:   

   

Name:   

Address:   

   

Name:   

Address:   

   

Name:   

Address:   

St. Patrick’s “Half Paddy” Golf Outing 
June 18, 2022 - $100 per Golfer (Up to Teams of Four) 

Make Checks Payable to 
“St. Patrick’s Catholic Church” 

Send Checks to Rick Preston - 11815 E 3500N Rd 
Momence, IL  60954 - you can call Rick at ( (815) 370-9617 

or call Mary Jo Boicken at ( (815) 592-0614 

o Add me (us) to a foursome o I want to sponsor a hole ($100) 

o I want to contribute raffle prizes or donate cash for prizes 



 

 

St. Patrick’s Golf 
Outing 

Sponsor Registration 
$100 per hole sponsor-

ship. Make & Mail 
Checks Payable to 

“St. Patrick’s Catholic 

Sponsor Registration 
For more info, contact Rick Preston at ( (815) 370-9617 or Mary Jo Boicken ( (815) 
592-0614. If you are a new sponsor and have a business card or company logo you 

would like printed on the hole signage, please include a copy with your registration. 

Name:  
Company:   
Address:   
Phone:   
Email:   

o I want to contribute raffle prizes or donate cash for prizes 



  

 

)RU� RYHU� ���� \HDUV�� WKH� IDLWKIXO� RI� 6W��
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VHOYHV�WR�VHUYLQJ�WKH�IRONV�RI�RXU�FRPPX�
QLW\� LQ�*RG¶V�QDPH��:H�DVN�\RX� WR�FRQ�
VLGHU�WKH�ZD\V�OLVWHG�EHORZ�WKDW�FDQ�KHOS�
RXU� SDULVK� � ,I� \RX�ZRXOG� OLNH� WR� GLVFXVV�
KRZ� FDQ� EH� XVHG� WR�
PDNH�D�JLIW�WR�WKH�SDULVK��SOHDVH�FRQWDFW�
XV�DW�( ���������-����� 
 

§ -� 7KURXJK�\RXU�ZLOO� \RX� FDQ�
EHTXHDWK� WR� 6W�� 3DWULFN¶V� D� IL[HG�
DPRXQW��D�SHUFHQWDJH�RI�\RXU�HVWDWH�RU�
WKH� UHPDLQGHU� DIWHU� RWKHU� FKRLFHV� KDYH�
EHHQ� PDGH� � ([DPSOH� ODQJXDJH� PLJKW�
EH�� ³7R� 6W�� 3DWULFN¶V� &KXUFK� RI� 0R�
PHQFH�� ,� OHDYH� WKH� VXP�RI� �;;;� WR�EH�
XVHG� DW� WKH� GLVFUHWLRQ� RI� WKH� UHFLSL�
HQW�´ � $Q\� EHTXHVW� WR� 6W�� 3DWULFN¶V� \RX�
PDNH�ZLOO�UHGXFH�WKH�VL]H�RI�\RXU�HVWDWH�
DQG� FRXOG� UHGXFH� WKH� HVWDWH� WD[HV� WKDW�
PD\�EH�GXH� 

§ -� %\� QDPLQJ� 6W�� 3DW�
ULFN¶V� DV� WKH� EHQHILFLDU\� RI� D� OLIH� LQVXU�
DQFH�SROLF\� \RXU� SUHPLXPV�PD\�EH� WD[�
GHGXFWLEOH�DQG�LW�ZLOO�KHOS�HQVXUH�WKH�IX�
WXUH�RI�6W��3DWULFN¶V�&KXUFK� 

§ -�0RQH\�
LQ�DQ�,5$�RU�RWKHU�VLPLODU�SODQ�LV�VXEMHFW�
WR� LQFRPH�WD[�ZKHQ�ZLWKGUDZQ�� ,I� OHIW� LQ�
\RXU�HVWDWH�� WKH\�PD\�EH�VXEMHFW� WR�HV�
WDWH�WD[HV� �,I�\RX�PDNH�6W��3DWULFN¶V�WKH�
UHPDLQGHU� EHQHILFLDU\�� QHLWKHU� RI� WKRVH�
WD[HV�PD\�EH�SDLG� 

§ $�YDULHW\�RI�
- �7KHUH�DUH�D�YDULHW\�RI�JLYLQJ�

RSWLRQV� WKDW� FDQ� SURYLGH� \RX� RU� IXWXUH�
JHQHUDWLRQV¶� LQFRPH�� ULJKWV� WR� SURSHUW\�
RU�DVVHWV�ZLWK�WD[�VDYLQJV�DQG�JHQHURXV�
VXSSRUW�WR�6W��3DWULFN¶V.  

 

7KH� FRQFHSW� IRU� RXU� GHGLFDWLRQ� SURJUDP� LV�
VLPSOH� -� ZH� DUH� RIIHULQJ� WKH� RSSRUWXQLW\� WR�
UHPHPEHU� D� ORYHG�RQH� LQ� D�PHPRULDO� GHGL�
FDWHG� IRU�RQH�RI�RXU�FKXUFK�RU�FKDSHO�SHZV�
��������� 
 

 

,I�\RX�DUH� LQWHUHVWHG� LQ� OHDUQLQJ�PRUH�DERXW�
WKH� GHGLFDWLRQ� SURJUDP�� FRQWDFW� WKH� SDULVK�
RIILFH�DW�SKRQH�( ���������-�����RU�HPDLO�XV�
DW�WKH�DGGUHVV�SMDQNRZVNL#\DKRR�FRP�
 

 

:H� QRZ� KDYH� D� WKUHH� SDULVK� ZHEVLWH� DW�
�ZKLFK� DOVR�

VHUYHV� 6W�� $QQH¶V� &KXUFK�� ILQG� RXW� ZKDW� LV�
KDSSHQLQJ� DW� WKH� SDULVK�� UHDG� )U�� 3HWH¶V�
KRPLOLHV�DQG�PXFK�PRUH��)U��3HWH¶V�HGXFD�
WLRQDO�PDWHULDOV� �IURP�KLV� WHOHYLVLRQ�VKRZ� WR�
FODVVURRP�OHVVRQV��DUH�DOVR�DFFHVVLEOH�IURP�
WKH�SDULVK�ZHEVLWH� 
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